
Amendment 

 

Station WSFG-LD filed for displacement from Channel 38 to Channel 31 on August 22, 2017. 
File No. 0000029418.  This was for channel change only. No site change or other parameters 
were requested.  Prior to grant of the displacement application, due to a notice from T-Mobile 
that operations on Channel 38 had to cease in 120 days, a request for issuance of a Special 
Temporary Authorization to permit the station to begin operation immediately on Channel 31 
was filed on August 22, 2017 (File No. 0000029419), granted on August 29, 2017, and extended 
on March 1, 2018 (File No. 0000044790). The displacement application for WSFG-LD was 
granted on June 20, 2018. 

Therefore, it is believed that Station WSFG-LD changed channels shortly after August 29, 2017. 
That commencement of operation also fulfilled the modification requested and granted in the 
simultaneously filed Displacement Application. 

The prior licensee is deceased.  As seen in the attached sworn declaration, Brenda Clark Webb, 
the Co-Trustee of the deceased’s Estate, does not know specifically when Station WSFG-LD 
changed from Channel 38 to the present Channel 31.  Prior to her death, her mother suffered 
from illnesses, and Brenda Clark Webb began assisting in the operation of Station WSFG-LD in 
the Fall of 2019.  Ms. Webb is able to confirm, however, that when she began assisting in the 
operation of Station WSFG-LD in the Fall of 2019, Station WSFG-LD was already operating on 
Channel 31, insofar as she personally watched Station WSFG-LD frequently on Channel 31.1. 

As noted above, when Station WSFG-LD changed frequencies, it did not change transmitter 
sites.  The tower at which it operates was licensed in 2008.  The antenna is at the same height.  
All that changed was the frequency. Photographs of the tower are attached. 

 

 








